Consulting Engiers, inc.

April 13, 2011

Mzt. Jonathan Culley
Red Fern Properties

Reference:

New Beam at Opening in Existing Bearing Wall
127 York Street

Portland, Maine 04101

Structural Integrity Job: #10-0142

Dear Jonathan,

As requested I am writing this memo regarding the installation of 2 new beam at a small opening in a
main level bearing wall at 127 York Street.

Please add a triple 9 %2” deep LVL dropped beam as shown in the attached sketch. The new dropped
beam should stack over three new stud pack posts which will stack over the existing main level girder,

columns and foundation.

Do not hesitate to call with any questions, comments, or if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

, I
Aaron C. Jones, P.E., SECB, LEED AP BD+C W SR gy,
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